
    

 

Early Maths Virtual Parental Workshop 

 

Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to invite you to our joint Early Maths Virtual Parental Workshop on 

Wednesday 20th November at 7pm.  The workshop will take place virtually on Google meet 

and there will be a recording available for those who are unable to attend. 

The workshop will be delivered by Tara Loughran who is an expert on the teaching and 

learning in Maths in schools and has extensive experience of early years.  Tara will be 

sharing practical strategies and how schools develop a secure understanding of the early 

stages of mathematics.  

 

Google Meet-Wednesday 20th November at 7pm.   

https://meet.google.com/tbt-cvaw-hzh?hs=122&authuser=0 

I do hope you can join us for a very useful workshop. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Muncaster 

Katherine Muncaster 

Executive Headteacher 

https://meet.google.com/tbt-cvaw-hzh?hs=122&authuser=0

